What's the Hubbub?

Issue 12: July 22

Dates for your diaries:

The schools we currently collect from break up on the following dates:

Temple Grove Academy: 1pm Wednesday

20th July

Broadwater Down: Thursday 21st July

St Johns: Thursday 21st July St James: Thursday 21st July

St Matthews: Thursday 21st July

St Marks: Friday 22nd July

St Peters: Thursday 21st July

Parent survey:

We like to check we are meeting the needs of all our families so periodically send out our parent survey so that you can give us your feedback and keep us reaching for the high standards that you expect from us. Please follow this link to complete the latest survey:

https://forms.gle/YZiNEp8QM7AofkLU9

Hubbub keeps growing...

We are on the lookout for staff who would like a few hours work in the week to help with our After School Collections this could also include school holiday hours if preferable too.

Please email Liz: hubbubasc@gmail.com

The children have seemed to enjoy the use of our homework corner this term. It has been great watching them all access the tablets for their TT Rockstars challenges and using the Chromebook for their teams work. We weren't sure if they would embrace this area as well as the other changes we have made in the past, but it has been well accepted and has integrated seamlessly into the children's routines.

As always during the good weather months the children have been making the most of being outside. We are noticing that the friendship dynamics have been changing as they all access different areas of the outside space and get involved with different activities. As always, the scooters have proven to be popular, but football and forest school activities are starting to be asked for more frequently. We will also be providing the loose parts as part of their play experiences, so we are expecting to see lots of camps and new creations and ideas coming to life as a part of their play too.

We can't quite believe how quickly the summer holidays are coming around, although I am sure we have said that for most of this year as time just seems to be shooting by! We are already taking bookings for our summer holiday club and have lots of fun activities planned both on and off site. Our poster can be viewed here: <u>Calendar (hubbubasc.co.uk)</u>

We are also already taking lots of enquiries and bookings for September for our After School Club and spaces are filling up quickly. We are now running a waiting list for Wednesday collections and have a few spaces left for other days of the week, so if you are thinking about booking sessions or changing your days, please get in touch with Liz as soon as possible so that she can organise this for you as soon as possible.

Sadly, we are looking to say goodbye to four of our year sixes at the end of this term. We feel lucky to still be caring for their younger siblings, so I am sure we will see them from time to time and will be able to keep updated with their progress, however we wish them the best of luck in their new schools from September and we are sure they will have lots of new adventures.

On a final note: we have **A LOT** of lost property gathering at club. We are going to pop this outside over the next couple of weeks, so all the after school collecting adults will be invited in to see if there are any items they can claim and if anyone from our holiday clubs believe they are missing anything, please get in touch or pop in one day after 4pm to have a look.

We do ask that all items are named to prevent the build up of lost property and to ensure items can be returned as quickly as possible. We have now named our cubbies for the after-school club, which is helping, however if an item is found dropped on the floor without a name it is difficult to return to its rightful owner.

Any lost property remaining at the end of the summer holidays will be donated to charity/school shops as we do not have the space to continue storing unclaimed items on site.